
WORKSHOP ON READING MANUSCRIPT 
FOR SIDDHA SOCIETY 

AT
UNIT OF SIDDHA MEDICINE,

UNIVERSITY OF JAFFNA.

FROM 01.06.2017 TO 14.06.2017





The Workshop on Reading Manuscript which was organized by the 
Department of Indigenous Medicine, Northern Province from 1st to 14th 
June 2017 at Unit of Siddha Medicine. The Lecturers, BSMS students, 
Medical officers and Traditional doctors were participated in this 
workshop as two batches. This workshop was conducted by the two 
resource persons Prof. S. Thamarai Pandian and Dr. M.P. Agasthiyar who 
were came from South India. 

The certificate awarding ceremony was held on 14th June 2017 at 
Auditorium of Unit of Siddha Medicine. Hon. Dr. Pathmanathan 
Sathiyalingam/ Minister of Health, Indigenous Medicine and Probation 
and Childcare Services was participated as a Chief Guest to this 
awarding ceremony. 
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